Buckeye Bucks Calendars
Here are the instructions for your  Buckeye Bucks Calendars. The Calendars are sold for $20.00 each. Your lodge keeps $5.00 for each calendar sold. By now your lodge should have chosen a Calendar Chairperson. If you haven’t, please try and find that one individual who will put forth the extra effort to make your lodge a sizable amount of money.   Really stress that with the sales of these calendars they can get income from people outside the lodge. Bowling Leagues, Card Parties are great places to sell calendars. Also, they make fine Christmas presents. All Lodge Officers should buy one and help in the sales. 
Each BUCKEYE BUCKS CALENDAR has a four-digit number that is issued to each calendar. The number is printed on the registration card on the outside of the front cover. Next to the registration card is the office registration. PRINT your name, address and city on the office card. The drawing is based upon the Ohio State Lottery four-digit number
drawings each day except for Christmas.

Transmittal Form


Please submit your transmittal forms in as soon as possible.  As they fill up the forms send them in. Do not wait till the last minute.  Also after Jan 1st. you must get the forms and stub mailed within 10 days of the calendars being sold with the date sold on the transmittal form Try and make Nevin’s job as easy as possible. Make sure the form and check for $15.00 for each calendar sold are sent to:  
The Ohio Elks Association

PO Box 999
Marysville, Ohio  43040-0999
Extra Calendars


We have plenty of calendars.  Contact your District Chairman if you need more.
Jeff Jenson
Calendar Project Chairman

………Sell Calendars………..
You will notice that we have done something new this year. In addition to the traditional calendars, we have also included a card (the front cover of the calendar) only option.

Some people like to have an actual calendar to use. Other people don’t care about the calendar at all and are just interested in winning money. The card is a perfect option for that person.  Your lodge should have both options available. Try to push the card option, as they are much cheaper to print. But, if someone wants an actual calendar, we can give them that as well.

Both the card option and the calendar option are $20 each.

